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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 12:02 PM
To: 'Shirley Jaeger'
Subject: RE: increase in bill

Good morning Ms. Jaeger 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Shirley Jaeger [mailto:shirleyslounge@cox.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 11:55 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: increase in bill 
 
To Whom It May Concern:                                                                         My name is:  Shirley Jaeger     Address:  207 
Rue Max St.  Pensacola, Fla. 32507      docket #  160186              I’m trying to let someone know that my 
husband & I are both retired & are on Social Security ONLY.   We are on a fixed budget and cannot afford to 
pay more for our electric 
bill.                                                                                                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                                                           Thanking 
You:   Shirley Jaeger                             

FPSC Commission Clerk
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